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To: OTS/ Treas. 
                            If you weaken CRA requirements you will severely 
damage rural America and handicap the development of biosecurity 
programs as a part of homeland security.  What you are proposing is 
a violation of Federal law.   
 
David A. Nuttle (email: npiinc2000@aol.com) 
Tel. 1-918-868-5710 
 


